From: B A <bradley aaron@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2022 6:42 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Banning Natural Gas is a Great Idea

| want to register strong support for the resolution to ban further implementation of natural
gas for all new construction and all renovations. There is general agreement among
responsible scientists that electric energy (even given DTE's fossil fuels proportion of their
generation portfolio) is twice as clean (in terms of greenhouse gas emissions per unit power
output) as natural gas. And moreover, as the grid becomes cleaner, it will be even more so.

Banning natural in these applications will be a great change which will help Ann Arbor meet its
climate goals over the next several decades.

| applaud the Commission for its leadership on this issue, and urge the passage of the ban asap.
Very truly yours,

Bradley Aaron, M.S.
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